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PROJECT REINVEST 
  

November 2, 2018 
  

Dear YMCA Family, 
  

As I reflect on my first 90 days as your new CEO, I am thrilled to see the spirit of community that 

makes up our YMCA.  I am encouraged by the longevity of our membership base and impressed by 

the positive impact our staff make every day in our Y community.  
  

In an effort to continue to meet the wellness needs of our members today, and tomorrow, I am 

excited to announce PROJECT REINVEST!  Project Reinvest is our effort to improve our facility 

and equipment to better serve you, our members. Starting Monday November 12th, we are 

launching a renovation of the Cardio and Mind/Body Studio spaces. This includes investment in 

the latest cardio equipment and spin bikes!  

   

During the period of construction we will continue to offer many of the amenities and programs 

currently available to members, though in different spaces with some limited access.  The fitness 

team will, however, be introducing some fun alternatives to get your workout in during this time.   
  

So…here’s what to expect: 

 Cardio Room, Mind/Body Studio, and ACE Place will be closed starting Monday, 

November 12th. 

 Yoga and Indoor Cycling classes will be relocated but most will continue as scheduled. 

 A small cardio area will be set up in the weight room. 

 New class offerings schedule will be published.  

As with any capital improvement project of this kind, there will be a period of unrest and a little 

mess.  We commit to keeping you posted on our progress, providing updates along the way. We 

trust you will be patient with us during this period as we prepare for the Grand Re-Opening of 

these spaces toward the end of the year!   
  

So, pardon our appearance for the next few weeks… we think you’ll enjoy the finished 

product!  And as always… thanks for choosing the Y! 
  
  

Warm Regards, 

 
Gregory Coil 

Chief Executive Officer 

 


